To Whom It May Concern
I wish to state our objections to the Department of Social Services being granted  the use of the BSWAT for a further three years. As the Department has stated it will create a Taskforce and have all areas of government dealing with the problem, this appears to be an excessive amount of time. I am sure that with a concerted effort a solution could be found and implemented within twelve months – eighteen at the very outside – particularly as the Department has already had six months to consider and work on this problem.
Peter, Julie and Shea Gibson
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